
Trail of Treats

Last year, over 1,000 trick-or-treaters visited our facility and over 46,000 
pieces of candy were handed out by our elders. In years past, vendors 
supplied candy donations for the annual Rolling Fields Trail of Treats event. 
However, our event is always growing.

This year, Rolling Fields is accepting candy donations from individuals for 
this safe, fun, and festive event! This event continues to be a big hit for 
both the children and our elders, and we are committed to having another 
successful year. Thank you in advance for your continued support of Rolling 
Fields and our elders!

CANDY DONATIONS

FOR DONATION DROP OFFS,
PLEASE CALL (814) 587-2012.

Please make donations by October 23.
Visit rollingfields.com for more information.


